
Township of Helena 

Board of Supervisors 

PO Box 386, New Prague, MN 56071 

 

Public Notice 

Review of Plat 

 

Notice is hereby given that on 2/2/2023 at 4 p.m. the Supervisors for the 

Township of Helena in Scott County, Minnesota, will meet at the corner of 

Indian Avenue and 255th Street to review AA Endeavvors/Schoenbauer 

Farms Potential Plat with the Property Owner(s) and Developer.  

 

The regular monthly meeting for the Township of Helena will immediately 

follow on 2/2/2023 at 5 p.m. at the New Prague Ambulance Conference 

Room, 505 5th Avenue NW, New Prague MN 56071.  

 

Given under my hand this 25th day of January, 2023.   

 

Heather M. Taylor DuCharme 

Heather M. Taylor DuCharme 
Clerk 

 

 

 


